
Dear Preschool Summer Camp Parents, 
 
 
We want to welcome you to our Preschool Summer Camp Program. We have a wonderful 
summer planned for your kids. Please take note of the instructions below. 
 
Except for the first week, Summer Camp tuition is due the FRIDAY BEFORE the week your 
child attends. Please be prompt with your payments. You can pay through ZELLE using the 
email ap@tlc-lilburn.org, setting up an online account through the office to pay online, 
paying by check made out to TRINITY LUTHERAN CHURCH, or cash. 
 
Your child is REQUIRED to bring these items daily:  

• A cold, nutritious lunch!  If you forget your child’s lunch, you are required to bring 
something for them to eat by 11:00am!  

• A water bottle with their name on it  
• A complete change of clothes in a Ziploc bag to keep in your child’s bag. 
• Any bug spray/sunscreen – to keep at the preschool. 
• A hat (You may want to leave one in your child’s bag) 

 
Tuesdays and Thursdays will be water days. On WATER DAYS your child is REQUIRED to 
bring these items to camp even if they do not want to participate!  
(These items MUST be labeled with their name!!!!)   

• Swimsuit 
• Towel 
• Goggles, optional 
• FLIP FLOPS or WATER SHOES  (NO SNEAKERS)!!! 

 
If your child does not bring these items with them, you will need to go and get them 
and bring them back to your child by 11:00am. NO EXCEPTIONS! 
 
The first week of Trinity Preschool Summer Camp begins Tuesday, May 28 from 9:30am-
1:30pm. Drop-off and pick-up for camp will be at the back glass doors of the church along 
the curb closest to the building. The morning carpool will start at 9:25am and the afternoon 
carpool at 1:30pm.  
 
We cannot wait to see your kiddos at Preschool Summer Camp! If you have any questions, 
please feel free to call me at  
678-344-3575.  
 
Thanks! 
 
Brenda Moody 
Director of Trinity Lutheran Community Schools 
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